
	

   

 
 
 

 
 

                                            “In the name of Allah Most Gracious Most Merciful” 
 

ANIC EID AL-ADHA ANNOUNCEMENT  
1440H-2019 

 
All praise is due to Allah the Almighty and peace and blessings upon our prophet Mohammad the final 

messenger of Allah.  
 

The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, the custodians of the two sacred cities Makkah and Madinah, in which 
the rituals of Hajj and Umrah are performed, has announced that  

 
Friday the 2nd of August 2019 is the first of the month of Thul Hijjah in the  
year 1440 after the Hijrah (Migration of the Prophet Peace Be Upon Him). 

 
Hence, in the interest of keeping the Australian Muslim community united, the Australian National 
Imams Council (ANIC) and his eminence the Grand Mufti of Australia Dr. Ibrahim Abu Mohamad 

announce the following: 
 

Saturday the 10th of August 2019  

will be the Day of Arafah (9th of Thul Hijjah), and 
 

Sunday the 11th of August 2019 (10th of Thul Hijjah)  

Will be the Day of Eid Al-Adha for the Year 1440H - 2019. 
 

The Australian National Imams Council and the Grand Mufti of Australia, take this opportunity to remind 
Muslims around the world of the importance of the upcoming days of Thul Hijjah and we pray that all 

your supplication and worship is accepted in the days to come. 
 

May Allah the Almighty accept the Hajj of all pilgrims and allow them a safe return to their families. 
 

ریخب متنأو ماع لكو مكتعاط الله لبقت  
EID MUBARAK 

 
Dr Ibrahim Abu Mohamad  
The Grand Mufti of Australia 
Dated: 2nd of August 2019 


